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SACRAMENT OF THE EUCHARIST - MASS SCHEDULE

Sunday: 7:30am, 9:00am, 10:30am, 12:00pm, 1:30pm(Spanish)
Monday - Friday: 12:00pm in the church

Saturday: 9:00am in the church, 
5:00pm in church (Anticipated Mass of Sunday)

Holy Days & Holidays: As announced in Bulletin
SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION

Saturday: 4:00pm - 4:45pm
Daily: Upon request following the 12:00pm Mass

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM
Parents should contact the parish office to schedule an interview and
register for the required baptismal preparation session.
Preparation: in the church at 7:00pm

Sacrament: in the church at at 3:00pm
Jun.12, Jul. 10, Aug. 14, Sep. 11, Oct. 9, Nov. 13, Dec. 11

SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE
The Common Policy for Marriage in all Catholic parishes of
New Jersey requires couples to begin preparation at least
one year prior to the planned wedding date.  It is advisable
to contact the parish office before any other arrangements
are made.

SACRAMENT OF ANOINTING OF THE SICK
The Anointing of the Sick is available for all seriously ill
members of our parish family.  Please call the parish office.

R.C.I.A.
The Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults is the Church’s
process to prepare to receive the sacraments of Baptism,
Confirmation and Eucharist.  If you or someone you know is
interested in learning more, please call the parish office.

PARISH REGISTRATION / OFFICE HOURS
We invite all new members of our parish family to register at
the Parish Office during  regular office hours: 9:00am to
5:00pm Monday - Friday; Saturdays and Sundays Closed.

-



P E N T E C O S T  S U N D A Y

For Fifty Days we have lived and breathed the miracle of Easter/Pentecost.  Hopefully we have reflected and
understood - better than ever before - that this is not just a spectacular episode of Salvation History that hap-
pened a long time ago, but that it still touches us with its reverberations.  For us as a people of faith,
Easter/Pentecost is NOW.  It is the continuing invitation from our God for an ongoing, ever new encounter with
Him and with others.

The impact of the entrance of Jesus into human history is an unending source of power and challenge in every
age.  The miracle of God becoming man is unending. It continues to touch out minds and hearts and lives, to
challenge us, to invite us to change.

Change is always threatening.  The human spirit is really torn in two directions: we have a deep hunger for
stability and security, but we are also aware of a profound thirst for knowledge, for growth and improvement,
for expanding horizons and fulfilling innate potentials.  We have to break out of ourselves if we really want to
live.

And so God offers to us a model in the Easter/Pentecost mystery.  He enters the human condition to encounter
us personally, and to enable us to encounter others.  The Incarnation led to Easter and Pentecost; the Son of
God in our flesh leads us through life, through death, to resurrection.  Jesus clearly promises that this mystery
will continue to evolve down the centuries through the constant outpouring of the Spirit.

Pentecost is not just a feast; it is not just the "birthday of the Church" - it is a "state of mind"; it is the "soul" of
Christianity.  It is the unending miracle of God's love poured out in the hearts of believers.  It is the abiding
power-source of Gospel living.  And it is not just a personal gift to the faith-filled.  It is a gift to all of creation.
It is the fulfillment of God's promise to "Change the face of the Earth."

The message of Jesus is intended for all people, in all times and places.  The language of Jesus is the lan-
guage of the spirit, one that transcends nationalities and all other divisive elements.  We must learn the lan-
guage of the Spirit.  Change and diversity are integral elements of the vocabulary of the Spirit.

If we understand and accept the Easter/Pentecost mystery, we should realize how the church of Christ is
enriched by the great variety of cultures and thought that come to celebrate unity of heart and mind in the spirit
of Pentecost.  Diversity is not an obstacle or a threat to us, but rather a beginning point towards unity.  This
oneness in faith and love is the strongest evidence that Jesus and His spirit are in fact working among us to
bring all people together in the peace and justice of God's kingdom.

St. Paul tells: "As a body is one though it has many parts, and all the parts of the body, though many, are one
body, so also Christ. For in one Spirit we were all baptized into one body, whether Jews or Greeks, slaves or
free persons, and we were all given to drink of one Spirit."  (1 Cor 12:3b-7, 12-13)  Who we are and what we
are is less important than what we are called to do.  Jesus has breathed His Spirit into each of us and we each
are part of the community of God's people… a community that is ever-changing, ever-diverse and ever-grow-
ing.

John XXIII said that "we are not here to guard a museum, but to cultivate a flourishing garden of life."  The
Holy Spirit is the gardener who has planted the seeds; it is up to us to bring the harvest of that garden to
fruition.  It is only by becoming fully a part of this Easter/Pentecost miracle - when we participate in this "mis-
chief" of the Spirit - that we can ever hope to overcome the evils of our time and become instruments of the
Spirit, to create a new world of unity and peace, and happiness and holiness.



LITTLE SISTERS 
OF THE POOR 

DOOR COLLECTION
JUNE 18TH AND 19TH

The Little Sisters of the Poor are committed to pre-
serving the original Charism of their Foundress St.
Jeanne Jugan, by giving happiness to the Elderly poor
and meeting their   needs   at   St. Joseph’s   Home
for the Elderly in Totowa, NJ. Challenged during these
past two years they ask for any support you can give
according to your means.  They will be at our Parish
the weekend of June 18 - 19, 2022.

Missionary 
Cooperation Plan
June 11th & 12th

We welcome  Fr.  Joby Joseph V.C., a Vincentian
Missionary Priest from   India , to our parish the week-
end of June 11th to participate in our Annual
Missionary Cooperation Plan. He will share his mis-
sionary experience at all the Masses and will make an
appeal on behalf of the Vincentian Missions. The
Vincentian Missionaries need our help to carry out their
many missionary, educational and charitable activities
in their missions. They also request our special finan-
cial support for the training of young men studying for
priesthood. There will be a second collection  to help
the Missionary work of the Vincentian Missionaries. We
urge you to be very generous in your mission offering
since these Missionaries need our help.

Corpus Christi
Procession
Sunday, June 19th

We are starting to plan for our Annual Corpus Christi
Procession after two years of pandemic restrictions.  If you
are interested in helping with the outdoor altars, the pro-
cession or the hospitality after please call the parish office
201-438-1147.  Watch the bulletin for more details.

LYNDHURST SERVICES FOR SENIORS
The Lyndhurst Parks Departments under the direction
of Commissioner John J. Montillo, Jr. offers many
amenities for the Seniors year-round! Weekly shop-
ping trips, Bingo, Movies, Yoga, monthly meals and
more.  If you are a senior (60 and over) and are not on
their mailing list to receive newsletters containing the
schedule for bus trips, programs and events, please
call the Parks Department at 201-804-2482.

TRIP TO SIGHT AND SOUND
LANCASTER, PA - SATURDAY, JULY 9

St. John the Baptist parish in Jersey City is having a 1
day trip to Sight and Sound in Lancaster, PA on
Saturday, July 9.  The package will include round trip
motor coach transporation, a fantastic Amish-style
Feast at Hershey Farm Restaurant, a visit to Kitchen
Kettle Village, reserved seating at Sight and Sound
Theatre to see “David” and all taxes and meal gratuties.
Experience one of the most legendary Bible stories as it
comes to life with spectacular special effects, massive
sets and live animals. The cost for this package is $195
per person.  For more information and reservations
please contact Isabel Cruz 201-653-8814.

PURGATORIAL SOC I E T Y

The following deceased have been enrolled in the
Sacred Heart  Purgatorial  Society :

mary andes-req.by-Lydia Parker

fLorence buggLe-req.by-John & mary
roskowski

Prof. kaLidas chatty-req.by-david
gaddis

michaeL conzo-req.by-margaret & Joe
dacchille, dolores Pardo

PeLLegrino di bianco-req.by-carmen
rodriguez and children, maryann Valente

katerine harVey goodaLL -req.by-
carmen rodriguez & children

ann marie e. Lazor-shaPiro-req.by-
michael ditore

robert maroLda-req.by-araceli rosas

mariammaL PankiraJ -req.by-maryann
Valente, celeste cappadona

Leonard PoLidori-req.by-the trasso
family

raLPh c. romano -req.by-david gaddis

adam andrew sauser-req.by-carmela,
Lisa & michelle

Lucy f. zucca-req.by-Patty & Joe Pavlica



PLEASE PRAY FOR OUR PARISH FAMILY

SICK: Betty Tynan,  Baby Ryan Joseph Lomuscio, Sal Russo, Charles
Klimkowsky,  Nancy Namoviez, Giovanna Muscara, Al & Joan Viscuso,
Lea Pappas, Anita Barcia, Denise Swanteck, Maureen F. Coughlin,
John Smith, Julius Single, Dave Tzrepla, Frank Buco, Sr.,  John
Stemkowski,  Christopher N. Coughlin, Vladimir Pudoff, Isabella Lugo,
Tess, Franceso Giacchi, Mario Alongi, Sr., Grace Dacchille, John Scivetti,
Joseph Caramanico, Ken Stone, Timothy Yushak, Corazon Santos,
Jaxson Rivera, Marilyn Loughran,   Luca Ataide, Donald Tetreault, Mario
Diaz,  Jeanne Dziencio, Norma Altreche, Joseph M. Diaz, Patrick H. Diaz,
Kim Stefani, Linda Vasquez, Joelle Montillo, Vincent Russo,  Nenita A.
Jacildone, Anthony Scorre

DECEASED: All those from our parish family the Lord has call home.

June 5, 2022
PENTECOST SUNDAY

Anticipated Mass for Sunday
5:00pm  Leon E. Lejda

SUNDAY - PENTECOST SUNDAY
7:30am  People Of Sacred Heart
9:00am  Russ Prokop
10:30 am James M. Cavalcante
12:00pm Jerry Agresti, Sr. 
1:30 pm Jose Lopes

MONDAY - The Blessed Virgin Mary,
Mother of the Church 

12:00pm Anthony F. Pereira

TUESDAY - Weekday (10th Week in
Ordinary Time)

12:00pm Servando Fernandez Mendez

WEDNESDAY - Weekday
12:00pm Krystyna Charles (Living)
THURSDAY - Weekeday/St. Ephrem,

Deacon & Doctor of the Church
12:00pm Russ Prokop             
FRIDAY - Weekday
12:00pm Edward Murray

SATURDAY - St. Barnabas, Apostle
9:00am  Daysi Morales

Anticipated Mass for Sunday
5:00pm  Rose Aromando

SUNDAY - THE MOST HOLY TRINITY
7:30am  People Of Sacred Heart
9:00am  Rose Carini & Josephine Cassidy
10:30 am Eleanor Cappadona
12:00pm Kenneth Pizzo, Sr. 
1:30 pm Elcira Sanchez 

the feast of the the blessed 
virgin mary, mother of the church
The Feast Day of the Blessed Virgin Mary, Mother of the Church, is a
feast established in 2018 by Pope Francis to be celebrated every year
upon the Monday following Pentecost. 

In this way, the Church specifically recalls Mary's reception of the Holy
Spirit with the Apostles at Pentecost, as well as her desire to protect
all who come to her Son in His Holy Church.

The many mysteries of Jesus' life that Mary pondered were brought to
full understanding in her heart at Pentecost. As the Church was fully
established in the outpouring of the Holy Spirit, strengthening the
Lord's followers to believe in and to proclaim the Gospel, the Blessed
Mother was there as the foremost example of what it means to fully
say yes to Jesus.

Although the feast day is new, devotion to the Blessed Virgin Mary,
under the title of Mother of the Church, is very ancient. Upon creating
the feast in 2018, Pope Francis said
he wished to “encourage the growth
of the maternal sense of the Church
in the pastors, religious and faithful,
as well as a growth of genuine
Marian piety.”

Our new feast day is an invitation for
each of us to receive more from
Mary's example of holiness and
from the grace of her Son that she
offers us. Let us not be afraid to ask
her prayers for ourselves and for the
whole Church: O Mary, Mother of
Christ, and Mother of the Church,
pray for us that we might be made
worthy of the promises of your Son!

RELIGIOUS 
EDUCATION 

PROGRAM HELP
Our Religious Education program is
always in need of teachers, aides,
substitute teachers, hall monitors, and
office helpers.  No special religious
education training is required.   If you
are interested in volunteering, call
Ryan Tobison, our Parish Catechetical
Leader at 201-935-3094 for more
details.



Food Pantry Update
Do you have a few hours to spare each month?  Our parish food pantry can use some assistance checking dates,
bagging groceries, and interacting with families.  This is a great opportunity for those who can speak Spanish and
for students seeking service hours.  Please contact Micki Prokop (201-788-0911) or Beverly Dalzell (201-988-5171)
if you would like to help or have any questions.
If you can donate any of these items, it would be greatly appreciated: Vegetables, Fruit, Spaghetti, Potatoes (small
packages or canned), Peanut Butter, Jelly, Macaroni and Cheese, and Tea.
Note that great vegetable and fruit prices can be found at Lidl's and Aldi's.
Thank you for all of the generous donations.  It’s only with your help that we are able to keep our food pantry
stocked. Thanks to your continuous and generous support we were able to help our brothers and sisters in need
throughout the pandemic.
As a reminder, we are unable to package out-of-date food products for distribution to our families.
With the pandemic issue still being felt by many, the Sacred Heart Food Pantry is letting those in need know there
is food also available at St. Micheal’s Rectory, 624 Page Ave, Lyndhurst, every Wednesday 10:00AM to noon,  The
only information needed is name, address, phone number and I.D.

archdiocese of Newark - annual appeal 2022
THANK YOU!! THANK YOU!! THANK YOU!!

THANKS TO YOUR VERY GENEROUS SUPPORT WE HAVE SURPASSED OUR GOAL
OF $34,000 IN PAID PLEDGES.  
OUR PARISH NOW QUALIFIES FOR A 2% DISCOUNT ON OUR ASSESSMENT
EXPENSE.
ADDITIONALLY, THE ANNUAL APPEAL NOW BECOMES A FUND RAISER FOR
OUR PARISH. THE ARCHDIOCESE WILL REBATE ALL EXCESS FUNDS RECEIVED
TO OUR PARISH.
IF YOU HAVE A BALANCE ON YOUR PLEDGE TO THE ANNUAL APPEAL 
PLEASE CONTINUE TO MAKE YOUR PAYMENTS AS THESE FUNDS WILL BE 
REBATED BACK TO OUR PARISH AND WILL NOT BE SUBJECT TO THE MONTHLY
ASSESSMENT!!

SAVE THE DATE
Solemnity of the 

most sacred heart of jesus
Friday, June 24th 7:00 pm

celebrate with us!
On Friday, June 24th at 7:00 PM our Parish Family will celebrate our
patron, the Sacred Heart of Jesus.  We invite you to join us at this spe-
cial bilingual liturgy which will be concelebrated by Msgr. Bill Reilly.
Refreshments will follow in the school cafeteria.  Looking forward to
seeing you there. 
This will be the only Mass celebrated on June 24th.  The 12:00 PM
Mass will not be celebrated.


